
 

 

 

Save the Date! 

Miss Hufford’s Pre-K 
Winter 2019 

What Are We Learning? 

Class Party 
February 14 

No School 
February 18 
North Frederick 
will be closed for 
Presidents’ Day 

Early Dismissal 
March 1 
2-hour early 
dismissal for 
students 

W I N T E R  2 0 1 9  

Reminders: 
New Raising a Reader book bags 

come home every Wednesday! Please 
return your book bags on Mondays so 
that we can get them redistributed on 

time each week. I will send home 
reminders about missing bags and 

books. 

 

As the cold season continues, we 
always appreciate tissues for our 

classroom! 

We will have a 
class party for 
Valentine’s Day 

Math: We have been working on expanding our math 
vocabulary and describing attributes of objects (color, shape, 
size, comparison, etc.). We have also started working with 
addition and subtraction! 
 
ELA: We have been working on our reading and writing 
skills. We are working on identifying the syllables in words, and 
recognizing rhyming words. 
 

As always, please feel free to contact 
me anytime with questions or 
concerns! 
 
Email: erika.hufford@fcps.org 
Phone: (240) 236-1981 

Contact Me: 

Students love getting to 
practice our Young 
Athletes skills during 
indoor recess! 


